“NOTICE TO BIDDERS”


The Davison County Commissioners will receive sealed bids for crushed gravel.  All bids must be received by 5:00 p.m. on Monday, August 11, 2025. Bids will be opened and publicly read aloud on August 12, 2025 at 9:30 a.m., in the Commissioners Room in the North Offices Building, 1420 N Main St.

Bids will be received for 100,000 ton more or less of ¾” for crushed gravel from any pit location in Davison County. Project to be completed by October 30, 2025 with payments to start in 2026 and two additional payments in the following years.  


Bids must be submitted on County Bid sheets which can be picked up at 1224 West 5th Avenue, Mitchell, South Dakota.


Send or deliver all bids to the Davison County Auditor, Mitchell, South Dakota.
The name and address of the bidder shall be plainly marked in the upper left hand corner of the envelope containing the bid.  It should also be marked in the lower left hand corner of the envelope that it is for crushed gravel bids.


The County Commissioners reserve the right to reject any or all bids and reserves the right to accept the bid which, in their opinion, is the best responsible bid or that which is deemed to be in the best interest of the County, by order of the Davison County Commissioners.  

Contact:
Kathy Wingert




Rusty Weinberg


Auditor




Highway Supt.


200 E 4th Ave.




1224 West 5th Ave.



Mitchell, SD  57301



Mitchell, SD  57301



605-995-8608




605-995-8625

